
 

Glacier View Secondary PAC Meeting  

Wednesday, April 24h, 2024 

 

In Attendance: Karma Taiji (Principal), Val Harker and Kelly Port 

The meeting began at 7:07 pm 

Welcome and Introductions 

Gilakas’la 

Welcome everyone. I would like to acknowledge that we are on the traditional territories 

of the K’ómoks First Nation. We would like to thank them for the privilege of living on the 

land and the gift of working with their children. 

Gilakas’la 

Chairs Report: Kelly Port 
1. Will be calling more companies for quotes, and we will be making a decision before 

next month’s meeting. 
2. Would ideally like to have a prize for all students that attend the event, however, we 

will see how the budget plays out. 
 

We would love to invite anyone who would like to join to come out! If anyone is interested in 

getting more involved in the PAC on any level, please chat with us at a meeting or email us at 

glacierviewsecondarypac@gmail.com 

Vice Chair: Vacant 

Secretary: Kelly Port 

Motion: Minutes from the March 2024 meeting to be approved as presented. CARRIED 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Val Harker 

Account balances: Non-gaming $17.20 Gaming $3322.82 

Motion: Financials for March 2024 to be approved as presented. CARRIED 

The gaming Grant for next year has been submitted. Val will submit a gaming account report by 

the end of June 2024. 
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Val also suggested looking into purchasing a popcorn and or a cotton candy machine with the 

grant this year, as these items could and would be used year-round by the school. She was going 

to do some research and cost analysis. 

Principal: Karma Taiji 

School Admin Report: Karma Taiji 

• “Out in Schools” will be in the school next week for presentations. 

• The code of Conduct needs to be updated to reflect the Ministry's changes in regulations 

regarding technology in the school. Once it has been updated, it will be presented to the 

PAC for approval. 

• The Staff are still working on the implementation of the “4 Block” programming for SY 

24/25 

• GV has the same staff returning for the 24/25 SY. 

• The daycare behind GV will be opening in June, and Before/After Care is scheduled to 

start in September; these dates are all contingent on hiring operational staff. 

• For the next three Fridays, the Leadership class will be running Mental Health 

programming at the school. 

Upcoming 

Possibly in May Pancake Breakfast 

June 12 Fun Day 

June 20 Grad 

Fundraising Coordinator: Vacant 

Fundraising Report: Nothing to report. 

DPAC Rep: Vacant 

Trustee: Michelle Waite – No Update 

Motion: To accept all reports as presented. CARRIED 

Other business: NA 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm  

Next Meeting May 15th, 2024, at 7:00 pm 

 


